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Dear Member Federations,

It is with great sadness that we have to inform you of the sudden death of 

Moris Sakhvadze

long time General Secretary of the Fencing Federation of Georgia, who passed

away this morning at the age of 73 years.

Moris Sakhvadze was a fencing champion of the former Soviet Union, long time

international referee and for many years member of the FIE referees commission,

known as helpful examiner and loyal observer at numerous FIE world cup

competitions and delegate at Olympic Games and World Championships.

The European Fencing Confederation sends its deepest sympathy and condolences

to his family and to the Georgian Fencing Federation.
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